
 

  
  

   
    

 

 

    
  

   
   

  
  
    

 

California Department of Social Services  (CDSS)  

Child Protection and Family Support Branch (CPFSB)  

Trauma-Informed System of Care  

As part of the CDSS efforts for Continuum of Care Reform and inclusion of the Integrated Core 
Practice Model, the CPFSB is embarking on a project called Advancing California’s Trauma-
Informed Systems (ACTS). The purpose of this project is to identify gaps in Trauma-Informed 
Care and provide training and TA in county level systems. Some of the deliverables will include 
the following items: 

1. Development of an environmental assessment for a trauma-informed 
system/organization to be used by local county agencies. 

2. Development of trauma-informed care steering committees at the local county level. 
3. Development of a toolkit to support all county-level systems seeking to advance trauma-

informed care practices. 
4. Development of a trauma-informed care curriculum for county system partners. 
5. Evaluation and continuous quality improvement efforts on the ACTS project. 


